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I am only one of thousands of people that regularly voice upset & disgust at the captivity and 
abuse of exotic animals. No wild animal or sea creature should to kept in captivity and taught 
'tricks' for the pleasure of 'MAKING MONEY' from their sad existence! 
 
We as humans have failed in our approach to animals and its a sad time we live in with the 'bury 
your head in the sand' approach to all cruelty inflicted daily on all types of animals. You as a 
government can step up and make a difference, THE RIGHT THING TO DO is make new 
policy to never allow an animal to suffer, and all perpetrators pay a very heavy penalty, and 
NEVER allowed to have ANY animal ever again! 


